Gmail - Strengthening our fire and rescue service - A public consultation Page 1 of 2

"

wlinngh

Strengthening our fire and rescue service - A public consultation

Wed, Aug 13,2014 at 5:33
PM

Many thanks for the info.

We had a very good presentation from Adrian Gunter a few weeks ago.

Best wishes

Anne Rey
Councillor Throop and Muscliff

Leader of the Independents

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www,bournemouth.goy.uk

Please save paper and only print out what is necessary

24/10/2014



